
 
 

Mrs. Margaret Lee Sisco Bain, long time resident of Mt. Pleasant, passed away peacefully on June 4th, at her 
residence.  She worked at Columbia Military Academy as Alumni Secretary and later as Secretary to the President 
from 1971 to 1979, when CMA transitioned to Columbia Academy.  Mrs. Bain is survived by her son Dr. Robert 
(Kathy) Bain (CMA ‘72) of Mt. Pleasant and her grandson, Dr. Jonathan (Dr. Andrea) Bain of Lexington, KY. 
Funeral services for Mrs. Bain were conducted at the First United Methodist Church in Mt. Pleasant.  Memorial 
contributions may be made to the Columbia Military Academy Alumni Association by making the check to 
CMAAA and mailing to:  CMAAA, 804 Athenaeum Place, Columbia, TN  38401. 
 
 
 
 


